
From: Trixie Deveau  
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Mon Apr 7 9:07 
Subject: Fwd: transmission lines. 
 
 
We are not too far away from companies being held 
responsible for their environmental mismanagement.  
Please consider your choices VERY carefully. We all 
have a stake in the future. Alternatives are always 
possible. Imagine how well you and your children can 
sleep at night, when you can be proud of your actions, 
instead of ashamed. Trixie 
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